
W a s h i n g t o n  S t a t e  D e p a r t m e n t  o f  P e r s o n n e l 


All overtime eligible state employees must document hours worked

Communication Methods
Some state agencies have already begun the process of requiring overtime eligible employees to document their hours worked.  Below is a list of best practices agencies are using to get the word out to employees.

Online training
DSHS created an online tutorial for employees, including tips on filling out the new Time & Attendance Record form.  
Conference calls with Regional Administrator
DSHS scheduled conference calls for employees with Regional Administrators.  The calls served as an opportunity for employees to ask questions and get immediate answers from agency leadership.
E-mail messages
E-mail messages to employees from the Director and the employee’s Supervisor, notifying employees of the new requirement and providing links to the Time & Attendance Record form and a question & answer sheet.
Personalized letters to overtime eligible employees
DSHS personalized letters to all overtime eligible employees.  The letters notified the employee of their workweek and work schedule.  Attached to the letter was a hard copy of the new Time & Attendance form, along with a question & answer sheet.  
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